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Last month with Town Council approval the Yorktown Council for the Arts engaged 
Project One to design an art piece for the corner of Elm St and SR 32.  Project One has 
finished the design; the Council for the Arts has asked for time to share with the Council 
incase design modifications need to be made.  If the council is good with the design the 
Council for the Arts will begin a fundraising campaign in hopes of building during the 
spring/summer of 2018.     
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